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October 2024 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

 We are quickly heading toward the general election. This may be the most important 

election that America has faced in a very long time. There are significant differences between the 

Presidential candidates and there is great concern for their transparency and reliability on a 

number of issues.  

 One thing is for certain and that is the abortion issue has taken a priority for the 

Democrats, although several polls show that the economy and immigration may have more 

significance. For the Republicans, it appears they have tended to ignore the abortion issue and 

that may be to their peril. For the first time ever, the prolife plank in the Republican platform is 

very weak.  

 We know that Kamala Harris supports abortion throughout the pregnancy. We do not 

know Donald Trump’s true feeling about it, although he supports regulation of abortion at some 

point.  

 Obviously, we cannot campaign for one candidate or the other. We know there is little 

hope of persuading Kamala Harris to mitigate her views. On the other hand, we hope that Donald 

Trump may still be open to continue to better understand the issue and come down more in favor 

of sanctity of life.  

 Accordingly, the Alabama Pro-Life Coalition, Inc., sent a letter to him outlining our 

views, which we believe to be in line with the national prolife community. Several persons had 

the letter for potential hand delivery. We do not know for sure if he actually received and read the 

letter. We are hopeful that he did and that it may have an impact on him.  

 Regardless, we will continue to support the prolife community and its efforts. SLI will 

continue to provide legal assistance to all prolife organizations. We encourage you to do so and 

continue to pray for protection of the unborn. Thank you for your support. 

       Yours very truly, 

                                                                              

A. Eric Johnston 
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